
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
Date:  Wednesday, 1 November 2017 

 
       

Australian Container Levy Fee 
 

Dear Valued Customer, 
 

After a review of the current fee levels, Pacific Forum Line wish to advise effective 1st December 2017, that the 
Australian Container Levy Fee for all Export and Import cargoes will be charged at a rate of AUD$60 per 
container. 

Should you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact our Customer Service Team. 
 
  
Yours Sincerely 

Pacific Forum Line www.pacificforumline.com 

http://www.pacificforumline.com/

